
The existing pathway along the Coachella Valley Stormwater Channel levee between Palm Desert High School 
at Cook Street and Palm Desert Charter Middle School at Portola Avenue will be closed until mid-late October 
2023 as it’s upgraded to become apart of CV Link. Led by the Coachella Valley Association of Governments, 
CV Link is a 40 mile pathway for cyclists, pedestrians, and low-speed electric vehicles that will provide a safe 
route to school and other destinations throughout the valley. 

WHAT TO EXPECT

Alternate Route Required - The existing sidewalk and entire route will be closed off to the public. Please use 
an alternate route. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION   
Project Hotline: 1-833-4CV-LINK (428-5465) 	
Email: Info@CoachellaValleyLink.com
Visit: www.CoachellaValleyLink.com 

Connect with Us! 

#CVLink
@CV_Link

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  

COOK STREET TO PORTOLA AVE. ALONG THE WHITEWATER RIVER LEVEE 

NOTICE OF SIDEWALK CLOSURE
JULY 27 - OCTOBER 31, 2023

We appreciate your cooperation throughout this project. Every effort will be made to minimize any disturbance 
to the community. Due to the dynamic nature of construction, please note that all dates and times are subject 
to change due to unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather. Please contact us with any questions or 
concerns regarding this project.

Noise & Vibrations – Businesses and residents near the Coachella Valley Stormwater Channel may experience 
construction related vibrations and noise that will include some short-term disturbances throughout the late 
night/early morning. 


